
 

Congratulations to St John’s for completing 229 journeys as part of 

The Big Pedal 2015. 

We were rewarded with an Extreme Mountain Bike Show as the prize for 
coming top. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The mountain bikers were led by multiple British and European trials bike champion Danny 
Butler.  The boys performed an amazing show which the children loved, even running late 

due to the excitement!  
 
 

We would like to say a big ‘Thank You’ to all the children who are helping develop our      
nature walk. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations to our Year 3 Tennis Team who came 1st 
Place on Tuesday during a festival at Newton Aycliffe. 

                                     
 
                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
     
                                                     Our Year 5/6 Football Team. 

 
 
 
 

 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the Year 4 cake sale.  The children raised 

£46.60 and this has been donated to Fairtrade. 
 


